
February 16, 2024 

 
TO:    Speaker of the House Shekarchi 

House Majority Leader Blazejewski 

RE: House Bill H7324 

 
As a life long resident of the town of Narragansett I have witnessed exponential growth 
here. The increasingly large homes being developed have changed so many of our 
scenic roads and many are threatening sensitive environmental areas. 

I believe it is important for towns to retain the tools to necessary for managing 
development and redevelopment on the very small lots remaining in their 
communities.  In Narragansett we already face much opposition within our town to 
imposing restrictions on these property.  House Bill H7324 would further hinder our 
efforts by effectively rendering our town ordinances unenforceable. 

Therefore, I urge you to oppose House Bill H7324. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Elizabeth Gomes 
Narragansett Town Resident 

 

 


